
Subject: FW: Save ginters park and forests of the world 

From: pamela gettling 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 7:44 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Save ginters park and forests of the world 

I You don't often get email fro 

To the city council of Prince George 

March 19, 2025 Regular Counci l Meeting 
Agenda Item B.1 - Handout 20 

We live on 15th Ave and walk the walkway between !5th Ave and ferry Ave all the time. We see lots of 
disabled people young families with strollers. Not to many areas away from traffic and noise that is paved 
for all to enjoy in our city. 

Please reconsider the plans to put a road through this area.as it would take away from the beauty of our 
city. Our walkway has been on th is road before. Who would this benefit? It would put already st rained taxes 
on the public. 

So please reconsider th is development for the people of Prince George. Save it for people of our city. 

Thanks for your consideration 

Pam and Ron Gettl ing 
4288 15th Ave 
Prince George be 
This email Originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 
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